
A message from Geoff.                          Fellow Rotarians. 
I shall be out of circulation for a while and Richard Horrell is stepping in to juggle the numbers and make sure 
that we have the right number of plates on the table. 

With immediate effect, and until further notice and whether as a Regular Diner or an       
Occasional Diner, if you have to advise Hollingsworth & Co of a departure from your      
normal routine, as well as sending a copy to me,  please also send a copy to                       
Richard (randpjhorrell@blueyonder.co.uk)    Many thanks  Geoff 

       Club Diary            
MARCH                                                                                        
8th              Lunch Meeting                          
         Simon Love “Sponsored breaks” 
13th            Young Musician Final               
14th            Governing Council                                     
15th            Monsoon  Restaurant visit                          
22nd           Lunch  meeting                               
22nd           Tettenhall Players                   
APRIL                                                                  
3rd              Winter Walk                               
5th              Lunch meeting  AGM                        
12th            Zoom speaker                            
19th            Bank Holiday                                  
28th            Short Mat Bowls                      
MAY                                                                           
3rd             Bank Holiday                                       
5th             National Arboretum visit                 
10th           Lunch meeting                                        
17th           Zoom Meeting                                    
20th           Centenary Dinner                         
22nd          Dragon Boats                                    
24th           Lunch Meeting   Club Assembly 
31st           Zoom Meeting 

 President 
Richard 
would like 
you remind 
you of the next production of 
the Tettenhall Amateur Play-
ers. Tickets  are still available. 

Restaurant visit  Charles Cox is  organising a visit to the       

Monsoon Restaurant in Tettenhall Green on 15th 
March. There is a capacity for around 20  and a dep. 
of £5 pp is required a week in advance. Charles has 
sent the board round  at lunch meeting but if you 
have not seen it contact him by  e  mail as  soon  as 
possible. 

Pres. Richard Inducts 2 members. 
 We welcomed two new 
members two weeks 
ago at our lunch 
meeting.   Emmanuel 
Jones was  inducted at 
the meeting but we had 
to use zoom  to induct 
Rupesh Shrestha .  

Both are very welcome 

and we all hope  
that they will fully 
engage with the  
other members 
and the club and 
enjoy  the benefits 
of our world  wide 
organisation    

  DISTRICT SUMMER SPORTS 2022 

   CROQUET and CROWN GREEN BOWLING 

Our club has enjoyed 
considerable success 
in both of the above 
annual events and 
the District Sports 
Officer has asked if it 
is our wish to enter 
this year.                                

Could you please let me know 
as soon as possible if you wish 
to be included in either or both 
teams.                                                     
I need to respond by 31st March 
if we are to be included. Peter 
Hand   Sports Officer 

Urgent !  The club  
Quiz team is short of one 

member 

for first round at W'ton 

Cricket Club on  Thursday 17 

th March.at 7.15 pm 

Contact Captain  Peter 

Wright 

01902 762581  


